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Brad Bodenmiller

From: Chris Clapsaddle <cclapsaddle@unioncountyohio.gov>
Sent: Sunday, August 3, 2025 4:37 PM
To: Brad Bodenmiller; Brad Bodenmiller
Cc: Casey Tuck
Subject: RE: Copy of Distribution Letter + Plat for The Shops at Hawk's Landing - Final Plat
Attachments: ShopsHwksLndgMapRmReview.pdf

Hello, 
I have the revisions completed based on the Engineer’s Map Room Review. They are itemized with the 
corresponding numbers shown on the attached drawing: 
 
Item 1    Plat states the lots were lettered A-C.  It appears they were numbered instead.  
 
Item 2   Include Flood Hazard Information.  I provided it on the plat.  It is fine to word it differently as desired. 
 
Item 3   change Cabinet to Book and add a blank for the page.  The space for the Slide is correct as shown on the 
plat 
 
Item 4   Add the Map Number 147-00-00-024.000 
 
Item 5   Change OR Volume to DB 
 
Item 6   Add one or both dimensions to show the west dimensions of a west line of Lot 3 and Lot 4 
 
Item 7    Add 0.499 acres to the City of Dublin deed reference to match the others. 
 
Item 8   change the year to 2025 
 
Item 9   Just checking to see if the survey was completed in 2024 or if the plat should state the survey was 
completed in 2025. 
 
Thanks, 
Chris 
 
 
Chris Clapsaddle 
Mapping Manager 
Union County Engineer 
233 West Sixth Street 
Marysville, OH 43040 
Ph: (937) 645-3121 
cclapsaddle@unioncountyohio.gov 
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From: Brad Bodenmiller <bradbodenmiller@lucplanning.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2025 10:56 PM 
To: Brad Bodenmiller <bradbodenmiller@lucplanning.com> 
Cc: Casey Tuck <caseytuck@lucplanning.com> 
Subject: Copy of Distribution Letter + Plat for The Shops at Hawk's Landing - Final Plat 
 
Good evening, 
 
I attached a copy of the Distribution Letter generated for The Shops at Hawk’s Landing – Final Plat. Paper copies are 
being delivered/mailed. Please note the meeting dates and call with any questions. Thank you! 
 
Because there are so many subdivisions this month and because there are new people at reviewing agencies, I’ve 
included a link to LUC decision letter(s) for each plat being reviewed this month. If you download and scroll-through a 
decision letter, you will find comments required by your agency during a prior review. (This may help expedite your 
review.) A link to those letters can be found here: August 2025 Subdivisions. 
 
Note: This is one of nine subdivisions being shared. (Electric providers and townships will only receive a copy of relevant 
subdivisions; you may only receive as few as one email.) 
 
Bradley Bodenmiller 
Director | LUC Regional Planning Commission 
P.O. Box 219 | 10820 State Route 347 | East Liberty, Ohio 43319 
P: (937) 666-3431 | www.lucplanning.com 
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